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Pasco Tax Collector’s Five Offices Will Be 

Closed July 5, 2021 for Independence Day 

Holiday 
 

The five Pasco County Tax Collector Offices will be closed on Monday, July 5, 

2021 in honor of Independence Day.  Our offices will re-open at 8:30 AM on July 

6, 2021 for normal business.  

“We are proud to recognize the birth of our great nation during this upcoming 

Independence Day weekend,” comments Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “We wish 

our customers, members of our community and our staff a very happy Fourth of 

July holiday.” 
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